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Re:  Transition pension administrator/2022 Annual Statement and pension 

specification as of January 2023 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
With this letter we would like to inform you that our pension and benefit administration 

as of 1 January 2023, will be transferred to the pension administrator Blue Sky Group. 

 
Transition to pension administrator Blue Sky Group 

After a thorough selection process, the Board decided to transfer the pension- and benefit 

administration to Blue Sky Group (BSG) as of 1 January 2023. BSG is a renowned pension- and benefit 

administrator that carries out the pension administration for various other pension funds.  

 

What does this transition mean for you? 

This transition from pension administrator means that  as from 1 January 2023 on you can direct all 

your questions about your pension to BSG. In the future, you will receive information about your 

Nedlloyd pension directly from BSG . 
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 BEWAAR DEZE BRIEF 

 
New contact address Nedlloyd Pensioenfonds 

New contact address is:  

Stichting Nedlloyd Pensioenfonds 

p/a Blue Sky Group 

Postbus 123 

1180 AC  AMSTELVEEN 

 
E-mail address: 

pensioenservice@nedlloydpensioenfonds.nl 

Phone: +31 (0) 20 426 63 10 

 

Pension Specification as of January 2023 

Up to and including December 2022, the payment of your pension benefit will be paid by RiskCo 

Administrations (RiskCo). You will receive the annual statement 2022 from RiskCo that you need for 

your tax return 2022. 

As of January 2023, the payments of your pension benefit will be paid by BSG.  The first specification, 

that you receive in January 2023, may therefore look a little different. 

 
Communication 

Starting next year, you will see some other changes. For example, we will have a new website and a 

new personal pension portal where you can make adjustments and take care of your pension matters. 

You will be informed about this later by Nedlloyd Pension Fund/BSG. 

 

Do you have questions after reading this letter? Please contact our pension administrator BSG at 
+31 (0) 20 42 663 10 or by e-mail:  

pensioenservice@nedlloydpensioenfonds.nl 

 

With kind regards, 

STICHTING NEDLLOYD PENSIOENFONDS  
 
 
 
 
F.T.E. Dooren 
Executive Board Member |CEO 
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